
But ler . M a t t h e w 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Puco ContactOPSB 
Friday, October 17, 2014 3:12 PM 
'rpettitdc@gmall.com" 
OPSB Case Number 13-0990-EL-BGN 

Mrs. Pettit, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board. Your comments below will be filed in the record for 

case number 13-0990-EL-BGN. 

The application for rehearing filed by Omega Crop Company on September 23, 2014 remains under 

consideration by the Board. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Butler 
Public Outreach Manager 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
614-644-7670 
OPSB.ohio.eov 

This message and any response to i t may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests it. 

From: Butler, Matthew 
Sent: Friday, October 17, 2014 2:56 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: FW: Emailing: 304365 OPSB email for response. 

From: webmaster(g),puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 84193 
Received: 10/17/2014 9:33:18 AM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 84193 AT:10-17-2014 at 09:33 AM 

Related Case Number: 13-0990 

TYPE: comment 

NAME: Mrs. Nancy Pettit 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 
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MAILING ADDRESS: 
rtoJet 18 t o ce r t i fy tha t ctte LT&ages s p e a r i n g are an 
accurate and con^lete reproduction o£ « c.<Je f i l e 
Socuntent del ivered j/n the regular QOU£«« OC 

Pechnlcian Date Processed figffi? 2014 

mailto:'rpettitdc@gmall.com


. 21S.KniffmSt 
• Greenwich , Ohio 44837 
. USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: 419-752-5035 
• Altemative: 419-752-4905 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: rpettitdc(g,gmail.com 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

(no utility company name provided?) 
(no account name provided?) 
(no service address provided?) 
(no service phone number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

I am opposed to the proposed windpark in Greenwich township-case #13-0990-EL-BGN. Please allow a 
rehearing of this case. Thank you. Nancy Pettit 


